
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENT COUNCIL 
Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Friday 24th May 2013 
 
Present:  Mark Smith, Kellie Hatcher, Victoria Doran, Sarah Birch, Claire Wright and Jackie Hampson. 
 
Apologies:  Jo Webb, Angela Forrester, Sarah Batts Olivia Goodgame. 
 
Update on matters arising from last meeting: 
 
None 
 
New Matters arising: 
 
 

1. Toys in school 
One or two parents had commented on children having toys in school and the school’s position. 
Mr Smith said the school do not recommend the children bringing toys to school. One or two children may 
have been seen with toys that are being used with younger children to settle them in the mornings. 
 

2. Dinner Menus 
Parents had asked where the meat for lunches comes from now that Foxbury has closed. 
Mr Smith explained that Tammy uses a variety of suppliers and this has also come about because the County 
food provision has changed hands recently. 
 

3. Year 6 Thank You 
Many Year 6 parents had commented on how well Miss Grant and Mrs Bostock had supported the children 
during the SATs. 
Mr Smith thanked the parents. 
 
 
Meeting closed at 9.35am. Next meeting: Friday 28th June 9am. 
 
 
 


